
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dexter 

Mail 

Friday 16th June - Issue 20 

SMA Spelling Bee! 

A huge well done to all 

who took part in the SMA 

Spelling Bee this week. 

You all did brilliantly! 

Congratulations to our 

phase winners Aaron (R), 

Bella (Y1), Relja (Y4) and 

Eva (Y5).  

 

Author-in-Residence 

This week we had our final visit of the year 

from our Author-in-Residence, Nicola Davies. 

She completed a writing activity with each 

class and talked about how to develop 

setting and characters. We also heard all 

about her recent whale-watching trip!  

 

PE 

KS2 children have been 

making the most of the 

lovely weather and 

enjoying learning all 

about cricket. They have 

been practising basic 

skills and applying them 

to game situations. They 

also now know many of 

the rules and different 

roles involved – I’m sure 

there’ll be many games 

taking place in the park 

this weekend!  

 

 

Green for Grenfell 

On Wednesday, we commemorated the 

6th anniversary of the Grenfell Tower 

disaster by wearing green. Father 

Christopher led us in prayer as we 

thought about all those who were, and 

still are, affected by this tragedy.  

Class 3 trip 

Class 3 had a fantastic (and 

warm!) day out at Kew 

Gardens. They had a session 

with a Kew teacher, where 

they learnt about the 

importance of bees and 

pollination. The class visited 

several of the greenhouses, 

looking at the diversity of 

plants from around the world, 

ranging from deserts to 

rainforests. Everyone was 

incredibly brave and climbed 

up to the Treetop Walk, where 

they could see some amazing 

views, whilst conquering their 

fear of heights! 

 


